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RE: ELANY RENEWS COMPLIMENTARY  

CYBERSECURITY TRAINING OFFER FOR ACTIVE MEMBERS 
  
 

ELANY is extending its FREE cybersecurity awareness compliance training offer through December 31, 2022. 

Licensed excess line brokers that have filed an insurance policy or endorsement for stamping with ELANY 

since January 1, 2020 are eligible to have up to 417 employees trained at no cost to the broker. Since 2017, we 

have paid the full cost of training more than 32,300 active member employees. 

Under the Department of Financial Services’ cybersecurity regulation, New York-licensed firms that have not 

filed a limited exemption with the DFS must “provide regular cybersecurity awareness training for all 

personnel that is updated to reflect risks identified by the Covered Entity in its Risk Assessment.” In addition, 

ELANY urges members that have filed a limited exemption to take advantage of this offer because 

cybersecurity training is a vital component of protecting your firm and clients. 

Read more about our offer and register for cybersecurity awareness training HERE.  
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